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� Residents feeling they are more in control of their services and their local 
area. 
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Ward based working 
 
A key element of success in the years ahead will be working effectively in the new 
pattern of wards. The new wards and neighbourhoods within them will be the basic 
organisational building blocks for the new approach, following abolition of the district 
structure. Updated guidance will be issued on the role of Ward Forums and 
councillors and on Ward Plans, including working in single member wards and 
across wards. 
 
We will: 
 

• Support every ward in setting up a Ward Forum in partnership with local 
organisations and seek resources to provide officer support to work at the ward 
level. This will include single member wards after May 2018, in 2018-19] 
 

• Enable cross-ward working where there is local support and it will enable local 
objectives to be met more easily, in 2018-19 
 

• Require councillors in every ward to develop a Ward Plan, working in partnership 
with citizens and organisations in the local area. These will provide the means for 
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engagement on future models of ward governance - initial paper to Cabinet in 
March 2018 with ‘white paper’ to follow in September 2018. 

 
Locality “devo deals” 
 
Where strong governance and accountability is in place, such as a parish or town 
council that is operating effectively and inclusively and engaging the whole 
community, then we recognise that there may be a wish to go further and to operate 
appropriate services at a more local level. So, we will make local organisations a 
new offer: a Local Devolution Deal. The aim will be to unleash creativity and ideas in 
our communities and early local ‘devolution deals’ could become pilots for the rest of 
the city. 
 
We will: 
 

• Develop a Local Devolution Deal process and work with communities to identify 
ways of strengthening local democracy and services, in 2018-19 and beyond. 

 
Engagement and commitment at the top level 
 
If localism is to make a difference then senior managers and the council’s Cabinet 
must be fully committed and engaged in the needs of different local areas of the city. 
We mention above that we will explore ways to link all senior managers into different 
local places in the city. We need a similar commitment from Cabinet Members. 
 
We will: 
 

• Ensure that Cabinet as a whole and every Cabinet Member is fully engaged in 
this agenda so that it is integral to the corporate policies of the City Council. The 
newly appointed Cabinet Advisor on localism will have an important role in 
ensuring this happens, by May 2018 
 

• Ensure that senior city council managers are fully engaged with the localism 
agenda and specific local places in the city and responsive to local issues as they 
arise through dedicated ward ‘champion’ roles and proactive liaison with ward 
members, ward forums and the ward planning process, by May 2018 

 
Next steps 
 
Many of the commitments made in this policy framework will be followed up by 
further detailed reports, guidance and reviews during the year ahead. There will also 
be consultations and a “summer of engagement” on “working with neighbourhoods”. 
We want to engage as many people as possible in the debate about the next chapter 
of the story of how Birmingham is run. 


